
RMLS™  Portland  Office  to
Relocate  This  Fall  (Updated
November 7, 2019)

RMLS™ will be making a move this fall when the corporate
office in Portland relocates to Southwest Portland!

As of early November RMLS™ will be located at 16101 SW 72nd
Avenue, convenient to I-5, 217, and Bridgeport Village. This
new building will offer a larger training room and better car
parking.

RMLS™ began scouting a new location based on a heat map of
Portland-area subscriber addresses, seeking a space that would
be  maximally  convenient  for  as  many  RMLS™  subscribers  as
possible. The RMLS™ Board was instrumental in guiding this
process,  from  supporting  the  concept  through  making  final
approvals.

Portland-area RMLS™ subscribers have been traveling to the
current  location,  near  the  Portland  airport,  since  2012.
Before that, the office was located in the Lloyd District on
the inner east side.

RMLS™ plans to hold an open house in mid-December to welcome
subscribers to the new space. We hope to see you there!
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Update (November 7):

The new office space features an electric vehicle charging
station nearby. Learn more and see photos of the station here.

https://www.rmlsweb.com/v2/public2/loadfile.asp?id=10532

